Welcome HSA Dance Families!
We are thrilled that you have chosen to join us for our HSA 2016-2017 school year. Reminders:

FIRST DAY OF CLASS

* The first day of class is Saturday, September 24, 2016. Please be on time and in dress code, including hair, (no
beads, barrettes, bows, flowers, etc.)
* The dress code document can be downloaded on the HSA Dance page of the HSA website

PLACEMENT

¢  We will assess students during the first two weeks of class to make sure that they are in the proper level
* Parents have until October 7 to switch a class. Any changes must first be discussed and then approved by Dance
Director Aubrey Lynch at 212 926-4100 ext. 324 or alynch@hsanyc.org

PARENT OBSERVATION

* Parents are not allowed to watch dance classes as it is distracting to the students however, families will be
invited to watch class during HSA Dance Parent Observation Week, December 5-10

DANCE RECITAL

* Everyone is invited to perform in the end-of-year dance spectacular. Our final concert will be held, the weekend
of June 10, 2017

* Thereis a $75.00 costume fee to participate due no later than March 1,2017
DANCE WALL

* The HSA Dance Wall is located near the HSA Café, across from the water fountain. Important announcements
will be posted there

EMAIL

¢ Please make sure that you have an updated email address in our system. If you think that you are not
receiving dance related information please email, alynch@hsanyc.org

* Ifyou do not use email, it is your responsibility to check the Dance Wall and HSA Dance page of the HSA
website for announcements

WEBSITE

* Please make sure that you visit the HSA Dance webpage and familiarize yourself with the, PARENT
INFORMATION section, below the list of offered classes. Important announcements will be posted there:
o Visithsanyc.org
o Click the HSA Dance square on the homepage
o Scroll down to DANCE INFORMATION
o Click the link to make sure the section is open

We are looking to sharing a wonderful year full of HSA Dance with you!!!



